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Ottava, Sth February, 1911.

Sir,-

I beg to acknowledge receipt of your letter of the

2nd instant, reportiing the shortage of hay for cattle belonging

to Frenchman's Head Band, and in reply I beg to say that this

Band has no funde to which the cost of the necessary hay could

be charged. If you report the anproximate cost of the quantity

required it is thought that the Department may be able to make

the necessary advence to purchase the hay, provided the Indians

are willing that the said cost shall be charged against their

annuity money. Your further report in this matter will be

respected.

Your obedient servant,

Wm. L

Asst Deputy & Secretary.

I.S.Mckenzie, Esq.,

Indian Agent.

Kencra, Ont.
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